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Pittsburgh Attorney Discusses Federal Vaccine Mandate and
Accommodation Requests
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In an interview with SHRM, Raeann Burgo discusses best practices for employers as they await a

final judicial outcome on the federal vaccine mandate. “HR should start to prepare communications

that it will use in relaying information to employees about its vaccine policy,” Raeann said. “This

includes a vaccine policy itself and a reasonable accommodation policy.”





To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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